
 
Cultural Diversity Subcommittee 2021-2022 

 
Subcommittee Members: 
Bill Tollner, Chair, College of Engineering  
Dodie Cantrell-Bickley, College of Journalism and Mass Communications  
Leah Carmichael, School of Public and International Affairs  
 
Attendees: 
Fiona Liken, Office of the Registrar 
Crystal Graham, Office of the Registrar 
Jade Fortiner, Office of the Registrar 
 
The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
November 2, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
Fiona Liken welcomed new subcommittee members, Dodie Cantrell-Bickley and Leah 
Carmichael, and provided background on the subcommittee duties and Cultural Diversity 
policies. 
 
The committee elected Bill Tollner to serve as the chair for the remainder of the semester. Leah 
Carmichael will serve as the chair beginning in spring 2022.  
 
The following courses were unanimously approved by the subcommittee to satisfy the Cultural 
Diversity Requirement for the Franklin College of Arts and Sciences: 

• ATSC(GEOG) 3135, Hidden Figures in the Atmospheric Sciences  
• MUSI 3020, World Music Survey: Africa, Europe, and the Americas 
• MUSI 3021, World Music, the West, and the East  
• MUSI 3030, Vernacular Music in the United States  
• MUSI 4783/6783, Jazz History   
• PHIL 2700, Philosophical Approaches to Multiculturalism 
• PHIL 3040, Asian Philosophies  
• PHIL 4045/6045, Chinese Philosophy  
• PHIL 4700/6700, Philosophy and Race 

 
The next meeting of the Cultural Diversity Subcommittee will be held in spring 2022.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.  
 
 
Bill Tollner, Chair  
Cultural Diversity Subcommittee 


